
Subject:  Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  21/09/2001, 20:03 
To: Radio Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

Staff briefing on 24 hour services. 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  Our Future 
From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  21/09/2001, 20:03 
To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Team 

    Now that things have returned to normal for me and I'm getting on top of the jobs I need to do. I am now 

in a position to move the idea of 24 Hours broadcasting forward. 

    As from tomorrow a demo version of the software will be available in the studio. My spare PC has been 

customised to provide demo's for the software we intend to install. The pc is password protected so won't at 

this stage be open to presenters. This will change later. 

    A copy of the software books and literature will be available for you to read. 

    I would like to show this to all our presenters. Over the next few weeks on a Saturday morning. How about 

making some spare time and coming along to see a demo. 

    In addition to demo's for staff we are planning to invite outside people/sponsors to visit. We may need 

cover for Saturday mornings at short notice. Are you available ?. 

If you can advise me of your availability for programs and if you intend to attend one of the demo 

sessions. 

    A request for grant aid has already been made to Ascot Authority ( Racecourse ) and we should know by 

December if we are successful. 

    We have to raise £8/9K so if you know of any trust funds who might help, let me know. 

    If you receive any requests for information from the press, please point them in my direction and don't 

make statements about this project. 

    There will be no pressure on you to raise any funds. 

    Just a reminder for those who are not aware of our views about the new technology. If you don't want to 

use it. it is not a problem you will still be able to do your programs in the normal manner. There will be no 

pressure on you to adopt the use of the computer in your programs. 

    What I would say is be open minded about it. Come along and see what the future holds ?. 

    Keep On Rockin 

PJ 
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